
Attention Parents/Guardians: 
 

 

In an effort to use the technology that is available to our families, Bonduel 

High School will be implementing the following changes and will not be 

mailing the listed items: 
 

 

 

 Report Cards – will be posted on Family Access under Report Cards 

 Progress Reports – check your child’s progress through Family Access 

throughout the year.  Progress reports will be posted in report form under Report Cards 

 

 
 

We will only be mailing paper copies of the above items to families who 

request a paper copy be mailed to them.  If you feel you cannot go paperless 

at this time, please fill out the bottom portion of this sheet and return it to the 

High School Office.   

 

Student:  ______________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Signature: ________________________        Date: _____________ 

     

Please mail a paper copy of: 

 

-Report Cards        -Progress Reports    -Monthly Newsletter 


